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Thank you for accepting this submission  
My name is Jenny McLaughlin and I have grown up in the beautiful Blue Mountains and I have 
lived all my life living the dream in the Blue Mountains. I currently own and run  

 and am an active member of Blue Mountains Tourism and Katoomba 
Business Chamber.  
The plan to raise the dam wall is a plan to destroy and harm our beautiful and unique Blue 
Mountains World Heritage National Park. If politicians want to line their pockets with money 
over protecting our natural world wonder and our first nation people artwork there is something 
very wrong with this plan. Please come to your senses and stop this terrible plan and find 
another way to secure the flood plains or just don't build there simple as that. Raising the dam 
wall will not stop flooding from the Hawkesbury river and this is the major flooding river not the 
Nepean river. Please listen to the right advise and the people who have voted for you. 
Kind regards  
Jenny McLaughlin 




